
 

  

 

Riverview Family Caravan Park  
Playground Upgrades 

           
Indicative Design of the South Junior Playground  
 

We are in the planning stage of an exciting upgrade of both 

playgrounds at the Riverview Caravan Park. 

Improved Safety and 

Accessibility 
The playgrounds have served the Park well 

but are ageing and will be upgraded to 

refresh the asset and comply with current 

playground standards. 

THE NEW PLAYGROUNDS WILL FEATURE: 

• Accessible swings 

• Sand play 

• New landscaping 

• New artworks 

• The Northern playground will be aimed at 

older children in the 6 to 12 age group 

• The Southern playground will target the 2 

to 6 age range. 

• Incorporate Wadawurrung Culture 

Bukareeyoo 

In recognition of the recent name change of 

the Ocean Grove Spit, both playgrounds will 

include artwork and features that will 

contribute to returning Wadawurrung culture 

and language to the park. 

In Wadawurrung language, "Bukareeyoo" 

means "between" – as the land sits between 

the river and the ocean. 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Indicative Design of the North Playground 

Future Park Improvements 

Further improvements at the park are planned following the adoption of the recent master plan. 

This will include progressive upgrades of BBQ and picnic shelters, pathways, lighting and camp 

kitchen facilities. 

We will keep you informed of further updates as we progress with planning. 

Timeline 

Project construction will take place late in 2024 with completion expected prior to the peak 

summer season. 

Contact and Feedback 

For further information, or, to provide feedback on the upgrade, contact Ian Waugh, Project 

Officer, Barwon Coast:  ianw@barwoncoast.com.au 

A3 hard copies of the detailed renders overleaf are available to view at the Barwon Coast head 

office during regular business hours 
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Indicative Design 

SOUTHERN ‘JUNIOR’ PLAYGROUND 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

Indicative Design 

NORTHERN PLAYGROUND 
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